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\f0Dear Sir/Madam

I am writing to object to the proposed housing development at Holybush.

Running a road through Gala Policies to access the said housing estate will be detrimental to the area. It is a popular spot for dog walking, walkers and joggers.
Not to mention the effect it will have on local wildlife.

Kind regards

\f0
\f0Graeme Hogg


